     Circular No.: 18-131
Date        
:  18 July 2018

To       
:   LAGUNA RESIDENTS 
Subject     
:   GARBAGE CHUTE
Dear Unit Owners,
The long wait is over, we are pleased to advise that Laguna Garbage Chute is now operational.

For you to enjoy the use of your tower Garbage Chute System, we enjoin everyone to    fully cooperate   and   observe   the following house rules and regulations;

1.      Please refrain from forcing/disposing large bags, bundles and/or bulky items in the refuse chute as this will damage and clog up the system. Leave  it  inside the garbage room and  these will be collected by the  building  housekeeping crew  the same goes with discarded bottles and  cans should not be thrown down to the chute and instead must be tightly sealed or securely wrapped  in  a disposable plastic bags of good quality and to be collected  as well.
2.      Avoid disposing unwrapped food waste directly to the chute, which consequently cause odor leak on every floors.  In some instances garbage/refuse were left at   the   stairways   or   at   every   corner   of   the   hallway   rendering   the   aforementioned   areas   very   unsightly.

3.      Practice proper garbage segregation:

-    Biodegradable

-    Wet garbage

-    Recyclable and non-biodegradable

-    Hazardous / Toxic waste – shall be placed in safe and properly marked containers
We hope for everyone’s full cooperation in observing these guidelines to create a more environmental friendly community.

Thank you very much for your continued support.

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation,
SARAH JEAN MENDOZA                                                         THESS M. FLORES
Property Manager, Laguna Tower                                        Head Property Manager

